W. W, HoLMES

805-G AMARILLO BLDG,
Box 567
AMARILLO, TEXAS

July 2, 1965

Mr, Emery C, Arnold,
Supervisor District #3
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Arnold:

We are enclosing forms #9-33la showing our plans to abandon
and plug our Spencer Federal, well #1.

This well doesn't produce enough oil to be profitable and it
is almost impossible to get anyone to pump well to make it
commercial,

Between the time it was shut down for the weather, someone
had run off the o0il that was on hand and there is approximately
30 barrels of oil left,

We will appreciate it if you will approve the enclosed application
to plug and please send us some more forms to fill out, as we
are completely out at the present time,

Thanks very much,

yours,
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